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The last program due for the Scholarship program is the Young American Creative Patriotic Art 
contest.    

Entries are due to you by March 31st.  Please have your judges ready and sent your first place 
2-D and first place 3-D entry to me by April 15th.  There are judges score sheets for the 2-D and 
3-D entries on my Scholarship web page on the vfwauxiliaryil.org website.   

A copy of the release form that the student or parent/guardian should complete and send with 
the artwork is on Malta, under Member Resources and then under Scholarship.  Please make a 
copy of the form, send a copy of their form with the artwork, and keep a copy for yourself.    

There is no District judging.  All Auxiliaries can send me a first place 2-D and 3-D entry. 

Good luck to all entrants.  

Please report the number of entries you receive, your hours and miles and the amount of your 
awards and any other money spent. 

 


